UTILITIES

December |1, 1995
NG-95-3533

Mr. William T. Russell, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-37

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket No: 50-331
Op. License No: DPR-49
Supplemental Information Regarding Summary Report for Resolution
of USI A-46

References:  Letter, Franz (IES) to Russell (NRC), dated November 15, 1995, NG-
95-3072

File: A-18, A-101b

Dear Mr. Russell:

In the Referenced letter, we submitted our resolution of Unresolved Safety Issue A-46,
which dealt with seismic qualification of components. We have been advised that two
pages were inadvertently omitted from the first attachment to the referenced letter. This
letter provides those pages. Upon review of the original submittal, we have found that
two versions of page 8-2 in the first attachment were included. Attached to this letter is
the correct version of that page as well as pages 8-1 and B-36, which were omitted.
Please insert these pages in your copy of the referenced letter attachment,

Sincerely,

g

2 '

Keith D. Young
Manager, Nuclear Licensing

KDY/SRC/sre¢

Attachments: Pages 8-1 and 8-2 and page 36 of Appendix B from the Duane Arnold
Energy Center USI A-46 Seismic Evaluation Report (previously submitted

10N A, as Attachment 1 to NG-95-3072)
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Mr. William T. Russell
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¢c: S, Catron
J. Franz
G. Kelly (NRC-NRR)
H. Miller (Region [II)
NRC Resident Office
Docu



